
James Gilmore Elementary 
School Spirit Wear

Orders open September 28 to October 12
Orders can be placed at 

https://gilmore2022.itemorder.com/shop/home/

Orders will be delivered to Gilmore 4-5 weeks after closing and 
will be sent home with the student/family who placed the order. 
There will be an opportunity to try on sizes before school 
(8:30-9:15am) October 6 as well as after school October 6 (until 
3:30pm) by the library. 

Please email gilmorepacsd38@gmail.com if you have questions.


